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August 10, 2007

To My Peers in the Medical Profession:

I have been asked and am pleased to provide a recommendation for two men to whom [ have referred
patients over the past year, Dr. Giorgio Res is a licensed Florida Chiropractor and Physical Therapist.
Dr. Peter Beuttell is a licensed Florida Chiropractor. These doctors operate their practice,

Active Lifestyles Chiropractic, on the third floor of the building in which I also practice, 1715 37 Place,
Vero Beach. Their office is well equipped with modern chiropractic tables and physical therapy devices.

A preponderance of the patients I have sent to them for consultation and therapy have reported very good
results. These patients include those needing strength training protocols, balance and proprioception
training, pain management, particularly of the lumbar and cervical regions. I feel fortunate to have been

able to recommend additional health care options and avenues to my patients. You may be looking for
the same.

Both doctors are dedicated to their profession and I have the utmost confidence in their abilities and
standards of ethics. This is evidenced by the fact that 1 am one of their patients.
Should you have any questions regarding the content of my letter please feel free to call me.

Sincerely,

Professionally,

St

Curtis Dalill, M.D. Thomas W. Lewis, M.D.



